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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Due to the unprecedented demand for above ground pools we have reached full capacity and are no longer 
able to accept any new orders as of today, June 22, 2020. This applies for both of our facilities, Trendium and / 
or Wilbar International for the balance of the 2020 seasonal year. We also cannot accept any additions or 
increased quantities to existing orders. 

Orders can continue to be placed for Optimum and Sensation Pools and are currently running at 4 to 6 weeks 
lead time. All replacement parts orders and replacement wall orders will also continue to be accepted. In the 
coming weeks we will announce our 2021 Pricing and Early Buy Programs which will detail ordering dates for 
next season.  Please feel free to contact your local sales representative and /or myself if you have any 
questions. With such a challenging year we appreciate all your support and patience during these trying times.  
  
Regards, 
 
 
Carlo Buffa 
VP Sales and Marketing 
Wilbar Group 
 
 
 


